
SUPERMARKET CUSTOMER ALERT
Help Prevent a Potential Strike at Local Supermarkets

Pathmark, Stop & Shop, and King Kullen

On June 26, 2010, the Union Contract covering the members of United

Food and Commercial Workers Local 1500 who work for Stop & Shop,

Pathmark and King Kullen expires.  As we begin to grow closer and closer

to June 26, we also grow closer to the possibility of a strike.

It is not the intention of the members of UFCW Local 1500 (the employees

of these stores), to cause you any inconvenience. In fact, many of these

workers are your friends and neighbors.  However, the workers are fighting

for their livelihoods and for the futures of their families.

YOU CAN HELP THESE WORKERS AVOID A STRIKE!

You can help avoid a strike, contact the store manager at your local

Stop & Shop, Pathmark or King Kullen and ask them to negotiate in good

faith and simply provide the workers with a fair contract they deserve.

The phone number for company headquarters of each supermarket are:

Stop & Shop 1-800-767-7772 - Press 1 and then press 0

Pathmark 1-866-443-7374 - Press 4 and then press 2 

King Kullen 1-516-733-7100

The workers of these stores thank you for your support and understanding!

www.nysupermarkets.com
For more information, please log on to the following Website:
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